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	Children’s Services Freedom of Information
	
	8663 Acred

	01962 846979
	
	acredron9@gmail.com

	12 January 2015
	
	childrens.services.foi@hants.gov.uk




Dear Mr Acred
Freedom of Information Request 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received on 31 December 2014, in which you ask for the following:

1. How many children are currently being educated in state schools within Hart District?

13436 pupils in primary and secondary schools

2. How many of these children live outside Hart District?

1533 pupils

3. How many children are currently being educated at Robert Mays School?

1190 pupils

4. How many of those being educated at Robert Mays School come from outside Hart District?

162 pupils

5. How many children are currently being educated at Calthorpe Park School?

1081 pupils

6. How many of those being educated at Calthorpe Park School come from outside Hart District?

54 pupils

7. How many children from Hart District are being educated outside the District in State schools?

264 pupils, of which 103 are in special schools, the remainder being in primary and secondary. These figures do not include pupils who may live in Hart but are enrolled in schools outside Hampshire LA.
The above figures exclude pupils with a subsidiary registration.

I hope this information is helpful.

Yours sincerely

[image: image1.jpg]o Melest




Anne Melesk
FOI/EIR Co-ordinator for Hampshire Children’s Services


If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within 40 working days of receiving our response, and should be addressed to Head of Information Compliance, Corporate Services, The Castle, Winchester, SO23 8UJ or emailed to foi@hants.gov.uk
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.
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